
TEMPLE CLOUD IN BLOOM 

The days are getting a tiny bit longer and lighter, so that means Spring is on its way! 

As the days get warmer you will see us out and about tidying the borders and planters. 

With the help of “Inside Out” our plans for the school turning circle will soon be getting underway. It 

is in desperate need of a makeover and this will be a long term project over the next few years, but 

it will look wonderful, so watch this space….. 

Another new project in mind for this year is to make the grassy area on Paulmont Rise more 

interesting with perhaps a new low maintenance shrub border with all year colour.  

TCIB are determined to help pretty up the area around the Village Hall this year and we would like to 

say a huge thank you to all those who helped us with our pruning and tidy up session on 14th 

January. We managed to clear the border at the entrance to the car park and you can see from the 

photos what a huge difference it makes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is absolutely amazing how much can be accomplished in 

just 2 hours! We are planning another session at the 

Village Hall on Saturday 18th February, so please come and 

join us, all are welcome, tea and coffee and homemade 

cakes provided!! 

 

Here are 3 top tips for this month: 

1. Make the most of any nice, warm days and tidy beds and borders, but keep an eye out for 

any bulbs hidden beneath leaves and debris. 

2. Save money by cleaning up old labels ready to reuse for this year’s seedlings, cutting and 

plug plants. 

3. Mulch beds & borders. 

Please feel free to get involved in any way you want.  If you have time to weed or dead head any of 

the borders or planters-please go ahead. Come and join us on Saturday 18th February if you can. 

If you are interested in joining the group, please call Doris on 451060 for details of the next meeting. 


